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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

We are excited to share designs of our school’s upcoming upgrade project with you all! 

After consulting with our community last year, we, along with the Victorian School Building Authority 

(VSBA), have now developed detailed designs for the project. 

 

Have a look at the attached site plan to see artist’s impressions of the new build and site maps of the 

project - which will provide our school with a new state-of-the-art 3-storey building with collaborative 

learning, outdoor learning, science and technology spaces, as well as new staff and administration 

facilities. The plan also highlights the new landscaping and outdoor play areas included in the 

project. 

 

We have also included a map of our school during the build to help parents, carers and kids 

understand what the site will look like throughout construction. This includes how existing facilities will 

be temporarily repurposed during the build, and the new school entrances that will be in place while 

construction is taking place. 

 

We thank our school community for their continued interest in this project and look forward to 

sharing more updates as the build progresses.  

 

To stay up-to-date on our exciting upgrade please visit the VSBA webpage. 

https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/Preston-South-Primary-School.aspx    

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Nanne Mitchelson (School Council President),   Liz 

Naumoska (School Council Vice President) and Miryana Ristovski (Assistant Principal). They have 

provided the VSBA and the architects with their time, guidance, support to ensure our school needs 

are met.  

 

I am keen to hear your thoughts, ideas and questions so far. The responses/feedback from this will 

help me create a ‘frequently asked questions’ information sheet, for our community. Please click in 

this link.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YKJ85MR 

 

I look forward to hearing your thoughts.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

  
Leon Leonidas 

Principal 

Preston South Primary School 

https://www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au/schools/Pages/Preston-South-Primary-School.aspx
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YKJ85MR

